
  

Our Ref: ME1567 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Re: Change of ownership at Lancaster Road Pharmacy at 78-80 Lancaster Road, 
Preston, PR1 1DD by Gpharm Healthcare Ltd 
 
NHS England has considered the above application and I am writing to confirm that it has 
been granted. Please see the enclosed report for the full reasoning. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

F Asif 
 
Faiza Asif 
Pharmacy Market Management Services 
Primary Care Support England 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PCSE Enquiries, PO Box 350 
Darlington, DL1 9QN 

Email PCSE.marketentry@nhs.net 
Phone 0333 014 2884 

Sent via email to all interested 
parties without appeal rights 

 
 
 

 
4th May 2022 
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